
              

NOTICE 
 

The Village Board of Trustees Cancelled 
 

The Regular Board Meeting for 
 

Wednesday, December 22, 2021 

 
Next Regular Board Meeting is Scheduled for 

 

Wednesday, December 15, 2021 
 

Village Hall 
 

2020 O’Plaine Road 
 

7:30 p.m. 
 
  

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE  
    
 
 
Denise P. Kafkis  
Village Administrator  
 
 
 
 Posted this 4th Day of November 2021 in accordance with the State of Illinois Open Meeting Act. 
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